April 2, 2018

Board of Supervisors Woodbury County Iowa 405 6<sup>th</sup> Street Sioux City, IA 51105

Dear Board Members,

I have submitted my letter of retirement to Kevin Grieme, Health Director and Linda Drey, Nursing Director, at Siouxland District Health Department. My last day will be Friday, May 11, 2018.

I am requesting permission for myself and my spouse to remain on the Wellmark insurance as a retiree. I understand that the cost of the insurance premium is my responsibility.

Thank you for your consideration.

Mona Scaletta